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Come See Conceptual Drawings at the 
Charles Carroll Community Center Open Forum 

 
Westminster, MD, Friday, September 28, 2018 – Stephen A. Wantz, Carroll County Commissioner, 
District 1 will host a Community Forum to discuss Charles Carroll Community Center on October 16, 
2018 from 7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. at Pleasant Valley Community Fire Department.  
 
The Commissioner invites all interested residents to attend this meeting to update the community on 
the progress of the Charles Carroll Community Center.  Join Commissioner Wantz, county staff and 
Lance Tarbell from Mimar Architects & Engineers to review and discuss conceptual drawings of the 
center and share your ideas. 
 
 “This is a great opportunity for us the share the preliminary plans for the center and allow the citizens 
to give us input as we move forward with the project,” said Commissioner Wantz. 
 
The forum is scheduled for the following date and location:. 
 

 
Tuesday, October 16, 2018 from 7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

Pleasant Valley Community Fire Department 
2030 South Pleasant Valley Rd. 

Westminster, MD 21158 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


